
 

The purpose of this notification is to inform you of a change to the below OTTO products 
to improve product marking.  Please review this information in detail. Should you have any 
questions or require any additional information please contact your OTTO Regional 
Sales Manager or call us at (847) 428-7171 or email us at info@ottoexcellence.com. 

Products impacted: 

U2-016, U2-036, U2-041, U2-073, U2-082, U2-093, U2-169, U2-219, U2-271, U2-305, 
U2-386, U2-393, U2-400, U2-413, U2-439, U2-445, U2-475, U2-489, U2-510, U2-101, 
U2-104, U2-105, U2-106, U2-130, U2-233, U2-335, U2-626, U2-627, U2-628, U2-631, 
U2-408, U2-424, U2-563 
 
 

Description of Change: 
 

This notice affects selective U2 Series of products identified above.  The change being 
implemented is a change in the marking method for the part number, date code, and 
any additional markings, that are marked on the product. These markings will now be 
laser etched onto the product. The previous ink marking will no longer be available for 
these products. 
 
Impact on OTTO Customers: 
 

No impact to customers. However, laser marking will improve the legibility and marking durability.  
 
 
Reason for Change: 
 

The changes improve manufacturability of the product and allows for improved 
visibility/readability of the product markings. 
 
 
Effective Date: 
 

This change will be in effect as of March 1, 2022. 
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Dear Valued OTTO Customer: 

02222022 
February 22, 2022 
Selected U2 Series of Switches 
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